August 2, 2022

Fingerprint cost increase - effective September 1st

Good afternoon, All, 

I hope that you are well.

We received a notice from Accurate Biometrics that effective September 1, 2022, an across-the-board increase of $2.00 per fingerprint will take effect.  Currently, the fee is $45.00 for each fingerprint.  Therefore, as of September 1st, the fee for each fingerprint will be $47.00.

Thank you all for your continued efforts as local administrators!  As always, please contact us at SafeEnvironment@dioceseofjoliet.org with any questions.

Have a great afternoon!

Leah Heffernan
Director, Office of Child and Youth Protection
